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To: Senate \/—l)

From: J. Waterhouse, Chair
Senate Committee on Enrolment Managemerit and Planning

" Date: February 22, 2006

Subject: International Undergraduate Students

Three years ago, Senate approved a motion from SCEMP to set a target for international students
at 10% of SFU’s funded undergraduate FTE target for a three year period. This is now coming
back to Senate with a recommendation that the target be carried over for an additional five years
—2006/7 to 2010/11. This target was advanced in SFU’s Strategic Plan for Internationalization.

Action undertaken by the Senate Committee on Enrolment Management and Planning gives rise
to the following motion.
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“That Senate approve and re?émend to the Board of Governors that SFU adopt
the long term objective that/10% of its funded undergraduate student complement.
be-international students. The objective excludes exchange students and will be
reviewed after five years.”
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